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Comments: I appreciate this opportunity that you have provided for the public to provide input on such a complex

subject. Having looked over the various aspects of the plan, I have a few questions and concerns. The first has to

do with the issue of enforcement. The plan claims that certain areas will be closed to over snow use during

certain parts of the year to prevent any potential impact on denning grizzly bears. I personally think this is a great

idea not only to protect the bears but also to keep people out of potentially dangerous encounters. My question is

how does the forest service plan to enforce these closures? Signs would ruin the wild experience that many

people go to this forest for. There are not enough resources to patrol an effective amount of trail. Even if OSV

users are made aware of the closures, who is to say they will not simply ignore them? While the idea of doing this

for the sake of the bears is innovative in theory, I am concerned that without proper enforcement or

consequences, these rules will simply be brushed to the side. Additionally, although these protections are in

place for wildlife such as bears and the Canadian lynx, what consideration has been given to the other wildlife

that calls the Kootenai National Forest home? Is it expected that the protections for these larger animals will also

protect other species? If this is the case, I would like to see at least a note of it in the final draft to know that they

were given thought too. If they have not been considered, something in place to ensure that they are given some

protection would be greatly appreciated. This is a forest funded by taxpayers but that does not give us the right

as humans to completely overrun it for our own personal use. Thank you for taking the time to consider my

comments and I look forward to seeing how this progresses.


